
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

FEB 1 9 2015 
Robert Holmes 
Waterford Septic Operations, LLC 
3838 Oaklawn Drive, Ste. 920 
Dallas, TX 75219 

Re: Permit No.: 4815-WR-2: AHN: 72-00974-2"d Notice 

Dear Mr. Holmes: 

The application for a no-discharge permit transfer was received on January 2, 2015. ln accordance 
with Department policy, your application has been reviewed and determined to be incomplete. A 
letter to this effect was mailed on February 2, 2015. The deficiencies are described below. 
Information to satisfy the deficiencies must be received by the Department no later than two weeks 
from the date of this letter before processing of your application can begin. Failure to submit the 
required information will result in your application being returned. 

• Before we can process your transfer request, the Department requires Financial Assurance in 
the amount of$124,348.00. 

If you find that you are unable to meet the deadline, you may request, upon receipt of this letter, in 
writing a reasonable extension to the deadline above addressed to the Engineering Supervisor of the 
No-Discharge Section of the Water Division or by email to water-permit­
application@adeq.state.ar.us. The Department will inform you whether your request is approved or 
refused. 

Nothing in this request shall preclude the Department from requiring that additional information be 
submitted in order to complete processing of your application. Performing an activity without the 
permit required by state and federal regulations may subject you to an injunction and penalties. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this submittal, 
please contact me at (50!) 682-0047 or by email at ungerank@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Si7JJ 
C~gerank 
Engineer 
Water Division, No-Discharge Section 
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' Ja Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E. 
ngineer Supervisor, No-Discharge Section 

Water Division 
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